
 

 

 

 

 

 

14 March 2022 

Dear Minister, 

Decarbonisation of housing 

In setting its priorities for the Sixth Senedd, the Committee agreed to undertake a multi-phase inquiry 
on decarbonisation of housing in Wales. 

The first phase of the inquiry will begin in the summer term when the Committee will hold an 
evidence session with stakeholders. This first phase is intended to enable the Committee to assess  
progress made to date before determining the areas it would like to investigate in detail as part of a 
longer-term programme of work. 

In order to help inform the first phase of the inquiry, we should be grateful if you would: 

− provide an update on progress made by the Welsh Government in taking forward each of the 
recommendations made by the Decarbonisation of Homes in Wales Advisory Group in its 
report, Better Homes, Better Wales, Better World, and 

 
− share with the Committee the Welsh Government’s response to the Future Generation 

Commissioner’s report, Homes fit for the future: The Retrofit Challenge. 

We would also be pleased to receive any other information and/or updates that you think may be 
useful to inform our work.  

I should be grateful for a response no later than Friday 8 April 2022. 

 

 

Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd,  
yr Amgylchedd a Seilwaith 
— 
Climate Change, Environment,  
and Infrastructure Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddHinsawdd@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddHinsawdd 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddClimate@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddClimate 
0300 200 6565 

Julie James MS 
Minister for Climate Change 
 
 

https://gov.wales/sites/default/files/publications/2019-07/independent-review-on-decarbonising-welsh-homes-report.pdf
https://www.futuregenerations.wales/resources_posts/homes-fit-for-the-future-the-retrofit-challenge/
mailto:SeneddHinsawdd@senedd.cymru
mailto:SeneddClimate@senedd.wales


 

 

Regards, 

 
 
 Llyr Gruffydd MS,  

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


